
McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.

Faculty oit arts.

Office ok the Dean.

March 7, 1922.

fri"?si

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

The other day some students in the School 

of Commerce came to me and asked whether there would be anyI
objection to their Commercial Club inserting an advertise­

ment in the newspapers to the effect that many of the

I told them that Istudents wanted jobs for the summer. 

thought it would be better if this whole question of student

employment could be handled through a central bureau, and I 

am writing to ask whether you do not think it would be a good 

thing to organize a student1s employment office, 

function of the office would be to get jobs for students not 

only during the summer but during the academic year, 

not Mr. Jeakins take care of such a bureau? 

of course, some student assistants, 

organization of the kind already in existence, will you let 

me know who is in charge of it so that I can talk the matter 

over with him.

The

Could

He would need,

If there is any

Sincerely yours,

Dean
MDF/GJL
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